From: Rabbi Levi Blau

To: Committee of Adjustment
Subject: [External] 770 Chabad Gate
Date: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 11:32:12 AM

My name is Levi Blau, residing at 46 Chabad Gate, and 1 would like to Express my strong
support for the new building planned at 770 Chabad Gate.

As one of the thousands who already enjoys the community offerings at our Chabad
community centre, [ also recognize the great need and benefit of this proposed new building,
which will allow even more people of more diverse demographics in our community to be

served

This new building will undoubtedly be a source of life and light to our community for decades
to come.

I urge the city of Vaughan to allow this building to to go ahead as proposed without limiting
vital sqaure footage of community space.


mailto:leviblau@gmail.com
mailto:CofA@vaughan.ca

